Harvest Bend
The Meadow July Edition

National Night Out

Our annual National Night Out
will be held on Tuesday,
August 5, 2008 from 6:30pm
to 8pm in the park. This
addition will feature new and
exciting activities such as a
Moonwalk, Bike Decorating
Contest and Parade, and the
Big Red Fire truck. Parents
MUST accompany and remain
with their child or children while
they are in the moonwalk. (Age
12 & under) Please have your
bikes decorated in a PATRIOTIC
THEME before coming to the
park. The parade and judging
will be in the parking lot at
7:00pm. Prizes will be given for
the following age categories: 3-
5, 6-9, 10-12. Remember to
bring your lawn chairs.

Yard of the Month
Congratulations to Mr. & Mrs.
Norris Hayter, for a yard well
kept.

Spring Crossover

Pack 381 from Willbern Elem.
had their spring crossover,
Saturday, May 31, 2008.
Congratulations to the following
boys for their advancements:
New Bears: Jack Murphey,
and Paul Behrend, Jr. NEW
Webelos 1: Frasier Jordan,
and JP Cruz, NEW Webelos 2:
Esai Cruz. The boys worked
hard to reach their goals. The
Pack is very proud of their
accomplishments!
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Meet the Teacher
If your child will attend Willbern
Elementary in the fall this is for
you: Students and parents are
invited to come to Willbern on
Friday, August 22, 2008 from
9:00 AM to 9:45 AM to meet
their teacher and see where
their classroom is located. The
first day of classes for the 2008-
2009 school year is August 25.




Safety Tips from

Constables
We received the following safety
tips from local constables. The
constables also asked that we
remind you that they are strictly
enforcing the laws with regards
to speeding, state inspection,
vehicle registration, Driver’s
License Registration, wearing
seat belts, etc.
e Vacation Tips:
o Contact constable’s
office to arrange for
a constable vacation
watch. They will
drive by your home
once a day while
you are on vacation.
o Tell your neighbors
how long you will be
gone and how they
can contact you if
needed. Also, take
your neighbors
phone numbers with
you. Consider
giving your keys to
a friend so they can
access your home if
needed.
o Stop your US Mail
Service. Go to
WWWw.Usps.com to
arrange this.
o Stop newspaper
delivery

o Put timers on lights
inside the house.

+ Keep garage doors closed
when you are not outside.

¢+ Keep back gate locked.

+ Have a strong
neighborhood watch
program.

+ Keep the shrubs trimmed
around you house to
discourage anyone hiding
behind the shrubs.

¢ Don't leave “stuff” in front
of your house that might
interest vandals.

If you see someone or
something suspicious, see
someone vandalizing property,
contact the constables
immediately. Keep in mind
security cameras are in the
playground/pool area. If you
witness any inappropriate
activity report it. A date and
time frame is all that is needed
to look for the perpetrator(s).
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Be Cool! Enjoy the Pool!!

Things to Look for in the
Next Newsletter
¢« National Night Out
e School & Bus Information
¢« Yard of the Month



Fireworks
The Fourth of July is drawing
near. Please make safety a
priority if you choose to use
fireworks. Be mindful of your
neighbors:
« Be aware of the time,
people may be sleeping.
¢ Clean up the debris; don't
leave it for your
neighbors.
Most of all have FUN!

Hurricane Season
Hurricane season is upon us.

Do you have a disaster plan?
Have you put together a
disaster supply kit? Below are
some tips on planning for both.
We all remember Rita, although
it did not hit us, we experienced
a small portion of stores closed,
gas stations closed, etc.

Prepare ahead.

Disaster Plan

Establish escape routes and
places to meet.

Post emergency numbers by
your phone.

Choose an out-of-state family
member as a point of contact in
an emergency.

Stock up on non-perishable
supplies and put together a
Disaster supply Kit.

Disaster Supply Kit

Water, Food, Clothing

First aid Kit

Cash, Keys

Fueled Vehicles

Flashlights and batteries
Prescription drugs

Important documents

Q: Can I mow my yard or have
a lawn service mow my yard at
7:00 am? A: Neither Harris
County nor our deed restrictions
state specific times, but we
encourage everyone to be
considerate of their neighbors.
Q: Do I have to fill out an ACC
application prior to work being
done on my home? A: Yes, an
ACC application MUST be filled
out before any exterior work
(ie: painting, siding,
remodeling, etc.) can be done.

Trash Reminder

Please remember that your
trash cannot be set out prior to
24 hours before trash day. All
trash cans must be stored out of
public view either inside of the
garage or behind your back
fence.



Kids Corner
BEACHTKAPONIYHUCGDFSWIMHIA
RGALIUBVZQWFLIPFLOPSKNGDBS
CYUVNRFTOWELHIJOLSACBNGMUE
WBALLEKLOPYZXCGFIQPOOLYUTF
HGILNEWDVCKFBNVCLSAJUGRXAK
JGCAMPGALIUOTREQMRTHISCLPOIL
UEFGHSKMBVXPICNICUYTGDEWQX
HRTEWQOMPINMVCDFAKUYLREWQ
PSAJHYTZVBSDMNVCZQRIUYEDFT

WORDS TO FIND:

BALL BEACH
CAMP FLIP FLOPS
PICNIC POOL
SWIM TOWEL

Westway Baptist Church will be
hosting their VBS July 20t
through July 25 from 6:30
PM to 9:00 PM each evening.
Westway Baptist is located at
11207 Perry Road at the
corner of Perry and Fallbrook.
Please call Kim Jordan at 281-
890-2191 or e-mail at
mjordan_1@comcast.net with
any questions. We look forward
to seeing your children in July.
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Deed Restrictions and
Regulation Booklet
Attention Homeowners!!! If you
have not received or have
misplaced your Deed Restriction
& Regulations material please
contact Patricia Ortiz with
TCM, at 832-660-0705. Itis
recommended you have a copy
of these guidelines, so that you
know what is expected before
you begin exterior yard or home
improvements. All ACC
Applications for improvements
MUST be submitted for
approval before work can
begin.

Happy 15" Birthday

Yazil Perez Celebrated her
Quinceanera on Saturday, June
7, 2008. A Noon Mass was
held at Prince of Peace Catholic
Church. An Evening Reception
and Presentation of the Courts
was held at Tomball Grand
Pavilion with dinner, special
entertainment and dancing
followed. Family and friends
were honored to celebrate this
special time in her life.

Board Briefs

The board meeting was
postponed due to lack of
quorum.






